

## San Luis Coastal Adult School Parent Participation Program

1500 Lizzie St. H2, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 (805) 549-1222

## **Immunization Requirements Guide**

Dear Parents,

You may be aware that as of January 1, 2016 California State Law requires all children in a school setting to have current immunizations. You do not need to do anything, unless you're contacted by our office.

- The Adult School office checks immunizations via CAIR (California Immunization Registry.) If your child's immunizations fulfill the requirements, you won't be contacted.
- If immunizations are incomplete, or not listed in CAIR, our office staff will contact you. Parents are responsible to provide proof of immunizations from their child's pediatrician. Medical exemptions can only be issued through the California Immunization Registry Medical Exemption website, CAIR-ME, by physician's licensed in California.
- Personal beliefs exemptions are no longer allowed.

You may refer to this guide for school immunization requirements.

## GUIDE TO IMMUNIZATIONS REQUIRED FOR CHILD CARE OR PRESCHOOL

)CDPH

Requirements by Age at Entry and Later (Follow-up is required at every age checkpoint after entry.)

Vaccine	2-3 Months	4-5 Months	6-14 Months	15-17 Months	18 Months-5 Years
Polio (OPV or IPV)	1 dose	2 doses	2 doses	3 doses	3 doses
Diphtheria, Tetanus, and Pertussis (DTaP or DTP)	1 dose	2 doses	3 doses	3 doses	4 doses
Measles, Mumps, and Rubella (MMR)				1 dose on or after the 1st birthday	1 dose on or after the 1st birthday
Hib	1 dose	2 doses	2 doses	1 dose on or after the 1st birthday	1 dose on or after the 1st birthday (only required for children less than 4 years, 6 months)
Hepatitis B (Hep B or HBV)	1 dose	2 doses	2 doses	2 doses	3 doses
Varicella (chickenpox, VAR or VZV)					1 dose

Feel free to contact us with questions, and reference the following links for additional information: <a href="https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/he/hn/immunization.asp">https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/he/hn/immunization.asp</a> and <a href="https://www.shotsforschool.org">www.shotsforschool.org</a>

Thank you for being a part of our Parent Participation community.

Leslie O'Connor, Director of Adult Education